
 
 
 
 
 

Lealands High School uniform requirements 

This document gives parents some guidelines to the requirements of the school uniform at Lealands 
High School. 

School Shoes 

Following a number of queries from parents and pupils as to what type of footwear is acceptable at Lealands 
High School we have uploaded photographs to give some guidance. The general principle is that shoes should 
be plain leather without flashes or stripes. Trainers or plimsolls are not permitted.  

It should also be noted that socks should be plain black or grey. 

We are aware that it can be very difficult at the start of the school term to replace school shoes at short notice. 
However, I ask all parents to ensure that their children are in appropriate footwear as soon as is possible and by 
January 4

th
 at the latest. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Styles of footwear that are not acceptable in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trainers, basketball shoes, canvas plimsolls or shoes with coloured patterns 

decorations, logos or laces are not allowed in school. 

 

Styles of footwear that are acceptable in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

School Trousers 

Trouser should be of standard school type and should not reflect fashion trends or materials. 

Leggings or jeans are not suitable as school trousers. Below shows some examples of suitable school 

trousers. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Skirts 

Skirts should be no more than 10cm / 4inches above or below the knee (no slits) and again should be 

of a standard school type and material. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Hairstyles and hair decorations 

Hairstyles should not reflect any extremes of fashion in either style or colour. Patterns or tramlines 

are not allowed either in the hair or eyebrows.  Students should not wear oversized colourful hair 

decorations. 

Headscarves 

Girls are permitted to wear headscarves if they wish. However these should be made of plain black 

material with no decoration. They should be tied in way so that the school tie can be seen and 

should not cover the face. 

Shirts / Blouses 

Shirts should be plain white and tailored. They should have a top button so that the school tie can be 

worn in an appropriate manner.  

Piercings 

Students are allowed to wear one pair of silver or gold studs (one of the pair in each earlobe) Nose 

studs or other facial piercings (ie. Tongue, eyebrow, tragus etc.) are not permitted. No other 

jewellery or make up should be worn. 

 


